
 

 
    

 
Sanitary sewer improvements 

NOVEMBER 2024 | NEWSLETTER #1 
 
Dear business owner, 
 
The City of Vaughan is preparing for essential work to the municipal sanitary sewer system along Maplecrete 
Road, from Highway 7 to Doughton Road, and along Doughton Road, from Jane Street to Maplecrete Road.  
 
This project includes upgrading and replacing the aging 
sanitary sewer infrastructure in the area, which is nearing 
the end of its service life. These improvements support the 
City’s commitment to providing reliable infrastructure, 
sustaining safe services and supporting growth in the 
Vaughan Metropolitan Centre. 
 
The project is anticipated to begin by winter 2025. 
 
A follow-up notice will be issued closer to the start of 
construction, providing specific start and end dates and 
anticipated temporary traffic restrictions and road closures. 
 
Project details and timelines will continue to be posted at 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects.  
 

                 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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